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No 40/03

NCC to build nursing home in Roskilde, Denmark, for SEK 130 million

NCC Construction Denmark has been commissioned by the municipality of Roskilde to build a new nursing home. The contract, worth approximately SEK 130 million (DKK 107 million), will be included in orders received during the fourth quarter of 2003.  

The construction assignment, which will be conducted as a turnkey contract, comprises 100 residential units, plus a local healthcare center with 9,600 square meters of floor space. 

Among other activities, the nursing home will contain the local area’s home-care, dental-care, ergonomic and physiotherapy services, as well as joint kitchen and lunch-restaurant facilities for all of the residents. 

Project engineering will commence during the weeks ahead and construction will begin in February 2004. The assignment is scheduled for completion during July 2005. An average of about 80 people, mainly NCC employees, will be engaged in the construction project.

The nursing home is designed by the Mangor & Nagel Arkitektfirma architect firm.
For further information, please contact:

Jens Hansen, Regional Manager NCC Construction Denmark Tel +45 24 88 72 75

Gisela Lindstrand, Press Relations Manager NCC AB Tel +46 8 585 52346 

or +46 70 392 9500
Niels Møller, Press Coordinator NCC Construction Denmark Tel +45 24 88 71 37

All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.info

NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC had in 2002 sales of SEK 45 billion, with 25,000 employees. 
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